
 
 
 
 
 
 

West Yorkshire Housing Partnership CEO Meeting – 24 January 2024 

Summary of Discussions for External Publication  

 

Background 

This document summarises the discussions at the West Yorkshire Housing 

Partnership meeting on 24 January 2024. It will be published for external partners 

and stakeholders to keep up to date with the work of the Partnership.   

 

Meeting summary 

The meeting included the following discussions: 

• West Yorkshire Fair Work Charter – Members discussed the launch of the 

Mayor’s Charter. It was agreed to have further discussions with the Combined 

Authority regarding members signing up to the Charter. 

• Health, Housing and Homelessness – Members discussed the approach to 

dementia ready housing criteria and how this could be incorporated into their 

development standards. There was also a discussion about support for joint 

work with the University of Huddersfield. 

• Investment and Regeneration – Information was provided about work on 

affordability and investment pressures for older homes.  

• Climate Emergency – An update was given on the progress of the solar PV 

and battery project, with work expected to begin in the Spring. 

• West Yorkshire Combined Authority – An update was given on their work 

including the positive outcome of the Strategic Place Partnership (SPP) 

Developer Forum. 

• The Mayor of West Yorkshire, Tracy Brabin, attended and gave an update of 

her plans and areas of focus. 

 

 

 

 


